
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  INFORMATIONAL LETTER #99-26     
 
DATE:  September 30, 1999 
 
TO:   ALL NURSING FACILITIES 
 
FROM:  JOHN W. HATHAWAY, Chief 

Bureau of Facility Standards 
 
SUBJECT:  REQUIREMENT FOR POSTING OF SURVEY RESULTS IN SKILLED 

NURSING FACILITIES AND NURSING FACILITIES 
 
 
Enclosed is a copy of State Letter No. 601 from the Health Care Financing Administration’s Region 
X office in Seattle. 
 
Please review this letter as is reflects a significant change to your current practices for posting 
survey results in your facilities. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Debby Ransom or Loretta Todd, Co-Supervisors of the 
Long Term Care program in this Bureau at (208) 334-6626. 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                         
 JOHN W. HATHAWAY, Chief 
 Bureau of Facility Standards 

 
JWH/nah 
Enclosure 
cc: Idaho Health Care Association 
 


